MEMORANDUM

DATE: May 15, 2018

TO: Honorable Mayor and Council Members

FROM: Cyrus Abhar, City Manager

SUBJECT: CIVIC CENTER VISIONING SESSION



RECOMMENDATION

Receive information and provide input and direction related to the vision and purpose of a future Civic Center project.

RESULT OF RECOMMENDED ACTION

Staff is seeking Council guidance in identifying, defining, and prioritizing preferred program components and siting options for a Civic Center project.

BACKGROUND

On January 30, 2018, the City Council and staff held a work session to discuss major issues, goals, priorities, and projects related to the long-term vision for the City. The City Council identified a Civic Center/Community Center as a common goal and priority for the community.

The purpose of the visioning session today will be to discuss City Council vision, goals and objectives for a future Civic and Community Center and identify potential program elements, site preferences, site characteristics, and design considerations.

Staff is also seeking Council direction and guidance on a process to receive community input and identify a timeline for the project.

ATTACHMENT

1. Presentation